
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF 
THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF 

THE COUNTY OF HENDRICKS, INDIANA 
 

In accordance with IC 5-3-1 and IC 36-2-4-8, notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of 
the County of Hendricks, Indiana, will hold a public Hearing during the Commissioner’s meeting on 
Tuesday April 14, 2020 at 9:00 A.M. in the Commissioner’s Meeting Room at the Hendricks County 
Government Center, 355 South Washington Street, Danville, Indiana regarding the adoption of a 
proposed ordinance amending Ordinance 2001-27 allowing the establishment of pre-approved or 
prepayment procedures allowing money to be disbursed for lawful county purposes. 
 
During the Governor’s Executive Order 20-08, full copy of the proposed Ordinance is available via email 
by contacting  mshaffer@co.hendricks.in.us or nmarsh@co.hendricks.in.us 
 
Hendricks County Government acknowledges its responsibility to comply with the American Disabilities 
Act of 1990.  In order to assist individuals with disabilities who require special accommodations, please 
contact the Commissioner’s office at 317-745-9221 at least forty-eight (48) hours before the scheduled 
program, services and/or meeting.    
 
The Board of Commissioners of the County of Hendricks, Indiana 
Phyllis A. Palmer, President 
Matthew D. Whetstone, Vice President 
Bob Gentry, Member    Attest:  Nancy L. Marsh, Auditor 
 
 
Please publish 2 times on April 2, 2020 and April 8, 2020.   
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